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Our Ref:    OUT-22-SE-1201-58.07 
 
Your Ref:    
 
Date: 24/02/2025 

Dear Sirs/Madam, 
 
SCOTTISH TRUNK ROAD NETWORK MANAGEMENT CONTRACT – SOUTH EAST UNIT 
M9 Junctions 9-11 – Overnight Bridge Joint Replacements 
 
BEAR Scotland, acting on behalf of Transport Scotland, is planning to carry out Bridge Joint 
Replacements at the Structure M9 10-11 65 Knockhill which carries the M9. The joint 
replacements will require phased road and lane closures in each direction to facilitate the works. 
 
The works have been programmed to start on Monday the 10th of March for a duration of 5 nights 
between the hours of 20:30 and 06:00 each night.  
The M9 Northbound will be closed between junctions 9 and 11 on 10th and 11th of March.  
The M9 Southbound will be closed between junctions 11 and 9 from the 12th to 14th of March.   
 
The southbound M9 between junctions 10 and 9 will also be reduced to one lane on the 11th 
March, to allow works to be undertaken on the central reserve.    
 
To ensure the safety of the workforce and members of the travelling public it is necessary to 
implement road and lane closures during the works. 
 
The diversion route for both north and south bound traffic on the M9 will be signposted between 
Junctions 9 and 11, via the A91 and A9. This diversion will add approximately 17 minutes and 8.5 
miles onto affected journeys. 
 
A location plan showing this diversion route is attached.  
 
If you require any further information or would like to comment on any of the proposed works 
please do not hesitate to contact Nicky Hardie by email at SEConsultation-
bridges@bearscotland.co.uk. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
Nicky Hardie 
Engineer – SE Network Bridges | South East Unit For and on behalf of BEAR Scotland 
 

mailto:SEConsultation-bridges@bearscotland.co.uk
mailto:SEConsultation-bridges@bearscotland.co.uk


 
 

                                                                                                                                                                        
 
 
Registered Office: BEAR House, Inveralmond Road, Perth, PH13TW  
Registered in Scotland No.206139  

 


